
Albany Township Recreation Committee

The Albany Township Recreation Committee met in person on Tuesday January 2nd 2024, at 

7:30

Members Present:  Lucy Muth, Stephen Hamm, and Renee Olszewski

Absent: Steve Wade, Sandra Wessner

The Board Member are as Follows:

Stephen Hamm- Chairman

Sandy Wessner- Vice Chairman

Renee Olszewski- Secretary

Meeting Adjourned at 8:27pm

Next Meeting February 5th, 2024

Submitted by Renee Olszewski- Secretary

Working on getting appraisal quotes for land gift from Chad Trexler
Discussed water flow through park
Talked over looking at grants
Met with Environmental Advisory Council
Talked about doing joint projects with Environmental Advisory Council 
Discussed with them about getting Boy Scouts involved in maybe building bat box, picnic 
table, or something along those lines


